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Wednesday 10th March 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

We are thrilled to announce that, we have re-booked the Walesby one-night residential that was supposed 

to go ahead last year. On Thursday 22nd July, we will be taking year five to Walesby Outdoor Adventure 

Centre. Whilst there, the children will be in dorms and will be given their evening meal and then their 

breakfast and lunch the following day. They will get the opportunity to participate in many fantastic 

activities, which are expertly led by trained leaders. Some of these activities may include: assault courses; 

low ropes; team building; rock-climbing and campfire sessions, during the evening.  

After receiving a quote for a coach, we know that it would add almost £10 to the overall price for each 

child. Therefore, we have decided to try and transport the children to and from Walesby ourselves with 

your help if this is possible. On Thursday 22nd July, the children will come to school as normal and have 

their lunch in school. We will leave for Walesby at approximately 1pm, and are asking for parents to let us 

know if they can offer help in taking children at this time. Then at 1:30pm on the following day we’re 

asking again for parents who can offer their help to transport them back. Once back at school parents will 

then be free to collect their child to take home. Unfortunately, if we’re not able to gain enough support 

then we may have to go down the route of booking a coach. 

We’re asking all parents to fill in the link attached whether you’ll be able to support or not. 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=1LeB73X2lEO8IYD9eQf-

gtKqVo3lUlZEuXvteQLhTeRUNVRTNFBJMjFWTFJaWTcxT0k1RVlRMktMVy4u 

The cost of this residential visit is £71 per child and we really do believe that this is an amazing opportunity 

for the children and will be a lovely way to end their time in year five! Many of you have already paid a £20 

deposit, which means you have just £51 left to pay. If you’re unsure as to whether you’ve paid this you can 

simply check with your child’s class teacher. The final payment must be paid in full via the school gateway 

by Friday 25th June 2021 to enable your child to attend.  

Yours sincerely, 

The year five team. 

 

 

 

mailto:office@kingedwin.notts.sch.uk
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=1LeB73X2lEO8IYD9eQf-gtKqVo3lUlZEuXvteQLhTeRUNVRTNFBJMjFWTFJaWTcxT0k1RVlRMktMVy4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=1LeB73X2lEO8IYD9eQf-gtKqVo3lUlZEuXvteQLhTeRUNVRTNFBJMjFWTFJaWTcxT0k1RVlRMktMVy4u

